
PLIMPA GENERAL MEETING – January 30, 2017 

Call to order at 7:40 by Chris Villard 

Attendance:  9 people including 6 Board members and 1 Director. 

Minutes 

 The minutes were posted to the web site and sent to Board members via email prior to the 

meeting.  Minutes were approved. 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 A copy is attached in the Secretary’s book. 

DIRECTORS REPORT 

Chris Irwin 

 Chris thanked everybody for helping with the OMEA.  Everything went great with over 60 

events. 

 The Marching Band will start practices for the New York trip.  There is a parent meeting, to go 

over the information for the trip, scheduled for March 7 at 7:45.  

 The Jazz Festival is March 14.  We will need donations of cookies for the festival. 

 The High School Musical will be at the end of February.  We will have many band members 

playing in the pit. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

OMEA Concessions – Chris Villard 

 The concessions made $2,213.01. 

Quarter Auction – Chris Villard 

 We are still trying to figure out a date for the event.  It looks like it will be in September. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Treasurer’s Position – Chris Villard 

 Our new Treasure is Nicole Marcum. The Board voted her in starting February 1 and going 

through April 30. 

Dine-out – Chris Villard 

 Our next dine-out will be at TD Tailgate on March 8.  We are still in need of guest bartenders. 



Cookie Dough and Candy Fundraiser – Chris Irwin 

 We will use the same companies as last year, Main Street Gourmet and Gorant Candy. 

 The sale will run February 21 to March 10. 

 The students will get ½ of the profit. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Band Uniforms – Chris Irwin 

 The last time uniforms were bought was in 2008.  The uniforms usually last 10 years and we are 

stretching it to 12 years. We would like to have them in 2020. 

 We have $50,000 already in the account for the new uniforms.  We need $100,000. 

Spirit Wear – Chris Villard 

 We would like to do a spirit wear sale to use up stock.  We would like to do it before the candy 

and cookie sale. 

Elections – Chris Villard 

 We will be holding elections for officers in March and April. 

NEXT MEETING 

 February 27 at 7:30. 

Adjournment- Ann Salvino moved to adjourn the meeting.  Rose Jacobs seconded. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50. 


